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Limited Time Offer – Dues 
Reduced! 
 
We lowered the cost of our membership 
in an effort to increase our revenue. I 
want to thank all of you who paid that 
small fee even though you have no 
plans to go on any of our trips in 2025. 
That money helps with the many cost 
associated with maintaining this 
organization.   If you’re reading this and 
haven’t renewed or joined, consider 
clicking the link below.  

Thank you again to all who have 
supported this club. We were able to 
double our membership from the lowest 
we’d ever seen.   

 
https://lewisskiclub.org/join 
 
 
Lewis Ski Club in the News: 
https://www.cleveland.com/communit
y/2024/10/nasas-glenn-research-
center-ski-club-boasts-thrill-seekers-
of-a-different-kind.html 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting at the German Club in 

Olmsted Township 
Tuesday, January 7,2025 

See details in “Prez Says” letter 
New Year’s Celebration Meeting- 

Bring an appetizer to share! 
at Donauschwaben – 5-6pm Happy 

Hour in upstairs bar, 6pm meeting 
downstairs 

 
 
  

http://lewisskiclub.org/join
https://www.cleveland.com/


The Prez Says 
 
Hello Ski Club members! 
I hope everyone had a 
good Christmas & Happy  
Year! 
I can’t believe we are 
stepping into 2025! 
Make sure you are all 
signed up for Copper and 

Mount Snow; also, sign up for our upcoming 
day trips to Holiday Valley & Holimont! Pray for 
packing snow locally for us Nordic skiers and 
for snowshoeing. The weather of course is not 
cooperating again; changing every 3 days in 
the greater Cleveland area! 
 
I found an (easy) hiking venue at Sandy Ridge 
(https://www.loraincountymetroparks.com/sand
y-ridge-reservation) named the “Meadows trail” 

in North 
Ridgeville. I 
went for a 
walk/jog with 
Leila on the 
Friday after 
Christmas. A 
light rain didn’t 
stop us!  
Hope to see 
everyone on 
January 7th for 
our appetizer 
night!  
Please bring 
your specialty! 

 
Denice M. 
El Presidente  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Message From the 
Alpine VP 
 
  Looking back over 2024, 
we had an eventful 
year!  We had two 
successful trips out west 
to Beaver Creek and 
Heavenly. We worked 

with Suburban Ski Club to fill our buses to 
Holiday Valley. Unfortunately, our second trip 
was cancelled due to mechanical 
issues.   Therese kept the activities rolling 
through the spring and summer with help from 
our dedicated members.  The board worked 
together organizing the annual picnic which 
many people missed as severe storms rolled 
through knocking out power for  
 
several days!  We enjoyed the February Chili 
Cook off, April’s International Food Festival 
and the Pot Luck White Elephant Gift 
Exchange in December.  We learned what’s 
new from Dan with Village Ski and Snowboard 
in November.   At the January meeting, we’re 
welcoming the new year with an appetizer 
party.  Bring something to share or just your 
appetite!  There’s still room on our day trip to 
Holiday Valley on Valentine’s Day!  Thank you 
to everyone who continues to support Lewis 
Ski Club.  Remember that renewing your 
membership helps keep the club going.  
 
 
Kim Hulick 
Alpine VP 
Lewis Ski Club 
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Message from Your Activity VP, T. Telzrow 
 
Recap of La Famiglia (Columbia Station winery) wine tasting in December: 
Once again we had a very relaxing and engaged evening enjoying the various wines, awesome 
cheeses, crackers, Christmas cookies and conversation. We hope to keep up these get togethers so 
that you all can enjoy it as much as we did. Keep an eye out for our website’s calendar for our next 
event.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 

Ski Season Coming Soon! 
 
Copper Mountain Update -- New lower price! 
  
We are looking for a few more folks to join us on our trip to Copper 
Mountain, CO from Sunday, January 26 to Saturday, February 1, 2025.  
 
The trip costs $1,950 and includes lodging (hotel rooms), 5-day lift ticket, 
and nonstop round-trip flights to Denver on Southwest Airlines.  
 
More information can be found at https://lewisskiclub.org/trip/2025-01-
26/copper-mountain-2025  Please register and submit a $675 deposit 
online; the trip leader will provide future details on payment.  
 
Tripgoers: Please submit your final payment by check ASAP to the address 
previously sent to you. For most, the final check will be for $628.00, if you 
already submitted a second payment.  If this is your first payment, the final 
check will be $1,275. If you're unsure on the exact amount, please ask 
Allison.  
 
 We also need your identification information for Southwest Airlines, which 
includes the name on your government ID you plan to use, date of birth and 
any other numbers such as Precheck or TSA identification numbers.  
 
Please email trip coordinator Allison W. at copper2025@lewisskiclub.org if 
you have any questions or concerns.  
 
 
 
 
  

https://lewisskiclub.org/trip/2025-01-26/copper-mountain-2025
https://lewisskiclub.org/trip/2025-01-26/copper-mountain-2025
mailto:copper2025@lewisskiclub.org


 

 

 

 

Bigsky2026@lewisskiclub.org 

LEWIS SKI CLUB 
Big Sky 2026 

 

NEWSLETTER 

LOCATION, 
LOCATION, 
LOCATION! 

Huntley Lodge, Big Sky’s landmark 
hotel in the heart of mountain 
village is renowned for its warm 
hospitality, prime location, and the 
perfect blend of rustic charm and 
modern amenities. 

We’ll enjoy slopeside access at the 
main base area, complimentary ski 
valet, daily breakfast, on-site 
restaurants, room service and a 
vast array of nearby eateries, 
shopping and rentals.  
 

320 named runs    
That is about 

21%  Beginner    67 runs 
14% Intermediate   44 runs 
15%  Advanced Intermediate  48 runs 
31%  Advanced    99 runs 
11%  Expert    35 runs 
8%  Extreme    25 runs 
 
Longest run – 6 miles 
 
No matter your ability level, math is in your favor! 
 

Remember Y2K?  That’s the last time LSC went to Big Sky. 

Join us March 21-28, 2026, and check one off the bucket list. 

 

 
SIMPLE MATH 



 

COME SKI WITH US UNDER 
THE BIG SKY IN MONTANA! 

March 21 – 28, 2026 

 

Your Package Includes 

7-night slopeside stay at Huntley Lodge             
(2 Queen beds) 

Ski in/ski out from the main base + 
complimentary ski valet. 

Roundtrip flights from Cleveland, OH to 
Bozeman, MT. 

Roundtrip transportation from airport to lodge + 
grocery stop. 

Welcome reception, daily breakfast and mid-
week dinner. 

 

Located in the heart of Mountain Village, 
Huntley Lodge is renowned for its warm 
hospitality, prime location, and the perfect 
blend of rustic charm and modern amenities. 

Travel insurance is recommended. 

Lewis Ski Club reserves the option to change 
airlines, lodging, and/or itineraries. 

 

$2,300 + lift ticket 
For the best price on a 5-day lift ticket, you’ll 
purchase a Freestyle Pass directly from Big Sky 
Resort or use your Ikon Pass.  Lift pricing will be 
available in Spring 2025. 

 

Mountain Facts 
5,850 acres of skiable terrain 

50/50 beginner-advanced terrain split 

400” of annual snowfall 

58” average March snowfall 

320 named runs – 4,350’ vertical 

 

Payment Schedule 
$750 Deposit after 4/1/25 

$450 6/30/25 

$450 9/30/25 

$650 1/15/26 

To register 
(Link will be available April 2025) 
 

Questions? 
email Shari 

bigsky2026@lewisskiclub.org 
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